
Ponsonby Primary School

Te Kura o te Rimu Tahi

TERM 3 
DATES


22 Jul - 27 Sept  

______________
REMINDERS 
FOR TERM 3    


• Maori Language 
Week           

16th-20th Sept


•  Ponsonby 
Primary School 
Show Thursday 

the 19th of 

September 

7-8pm 


• October out of 
zone ballot 

closes        
Friday the 20th 

of September


• Last day of    
Term 3                 

Friday the 27th 

of September


• First day of 
Term 4      

Monday the 14th 

of October 


• School Photos 
Thursday the 

24th of October


	 WEEK 8 TERM 3 - 13 SEPTEMBER 2024

Mālō e lelei,  


Yesterday, three of our talented students, Mikah Fung, Zoe Green, and Eddie Crysell, represented 
our school at the Inner City Speech Competition. The quality of the speeches was of an 
exceptionally high standard.

A special congratulations to Mikah, who placed first in the Prepared Speech category and will 
now represent the Inner City cluster at the Auckland Speech Competition. Zoe Green also 
secured second place in the Flash Talk category. Their hard work and dedication shone through, 
and we couldn't be prouder of all three for their outstanding performances.


Just a reminder that our school show will be taking place next Thursday the 19th of September! 
If you haven’t purchased your tickets yet, they are still available from the school office. The 
children are super excited, and it promises to be an unforgettable event!

A big thank you to Kate Hamilton and Sarah Vollmer for all their time and effort in ensuring next 
week’s show will be the best one yet!


Congratulations to our Year 5 & 6 students who represented our school at the Inner City Football 
Tournament! Both of our teams played with immense pride and demonstrated exemplary 
sportsmanship throughout the competition. The quality of football was outstanding, and we are 
thrilled to announce that our teams finished in third and fifth place at this highly competitive 
tournament.

A special thank you to Mr. Bergin and Mr. Connor for the time and effort they dedicated to 
coaching the teams over the past few weeks. Your hard work is truly appreciated!


Just a reminder that registrations for the Colour Run are now open. You can pay for your 
registration via Kindo or the school office. 

Colour Run Registration Costs

$50 for adults and $30 for children, which includes registration entry into the Colour Run, a t-shirt 
and automatic entry into three fantastic raffles! Please order asap to secure your Colour Run t-
shirt! This event is going to be so much fun. 

Please note that registrations into the Colour Run will close on the 18th of October, so don't miss 
out! Entry into the event is free. 


Have a wonderful weekend! 


Ngā mihi nui 

Sanjay Rama

Principal
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Year 4's building a 

Waka Houroa




Our 4-day holiday clinic is back at Ponsonby Rugby 
Club. 7th-10th October


The theme is '7s Rugby'. 


We will be focusing on 7s style rugby which is all 
about


fast-paced

passing game


and 1 on 1 breakdown work

Then putting it all together in games


We will be introducing other games in between like 

Flag Football


Fiji style Touch

Offside Rugby


Rugby Golf


Which has complementary skills to improve their 
rugby knowledge.


Click the link below to join us. If you have friends 
who are keen to join, please send them the link 

below. 

https://ironupsportsnz.clickfunnels.com/

therugbyclinic
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